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Update to Students: 4/2/2020 
 
Good afternoon students! 
 
Well we have almost made it through our first full week of online classes. I bet you are learning new 
things every day! I know I am, and I am not even in classes. I can’t express enough how much we miss 
having you on campus and in Quincy. My daughter drew a picture with a big sunshine and wrote 
“brighter days are coming.” They are! Remember this is temporary and our efforts to stay home and 
practice social distancing when we must go out are important to getting our lives back to normal as 
quickly as possible. We are getting through this together and we appreciate your patience as well. 
Please communicate with your instructors and reach out for help if needed. This page has several 
resources all in one place: https://www.frc.edu/support-for-online-learning 
  
Here are a few important updates regarding withdrawals and financial aid: 
  

• If you need to drop one or more classes as a result of COVID-19, please email the Admissions 
and Records Office at admissions-records@frc.edu stating the reason for dropping and which 
class(es). 
By emailing  Admissions, students will be dropped with an Excused Withdrawal (EW) 
notation and may receive a refund for the registration fee. It is important that you check with 
you Academic Advisor/Counselor first regarding potential ramifications a drop may have on 
graduating, transferring, athletic eligibility, etc. READ MORE HERE 
 

• We know many students have questions or concerns regarding how their financial aid may be 
impacted if they need to drop classes due to COVID-19. On March 27, the President signed the 
CARES (Coronavirus Aid, Relief, and Economic Stability) Act providing flexibility in some 
financial aid regulations and relief for students who received federal student aid, including 
loans. Our Financial Aid Office is here to help and put together Frequently Asked 
Questions. READ MORE HERE and please email financialaid@frc.edu if you have additional 
questions. 

 
• Attached is information regarding emergency grants that are available to help California college 

students stay in school. If you need financial assistance right now, check this out! 
  
 A couple reminders: 
  

• Make sure that your address in your MyFRC is up to date. If you need to change your address 
with the United States Postal Service click here. 

 
• Registration for summer and fall begins soon! Reach out to your Advisor/Counselor to schedule 

an appointment. 
  
Take care, stay healthy, and stay in touch! 
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